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March 1, 2019 

 
Michael G. Miller 
Perry, Johnson, Anderson, Miller & Moskowitz LLP 
o/b/o Scott Flater 
438 First Street, 4th Floor 
Santa Rosa, CA 95401 
Email: miller@perrylaw.net  
 
Re: FPPC Case No. 16/19963 – Scott Flater 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
On November 30, 2016, the Enforcement Division opened the above case. Due to pending civil 
litigation concerning conduct related to the Enforcement Division’s investigation (Sonoma County 
Superior Court Case No. SCV-259927 Gallaher, et al. v. Sonoma Media Investments, LLC, et al.), 
the Enforcement Division has decided to close this matter without prejudice. Please contact me at 
916-322-5771 if you have any questions or concerns in this regard. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
Angela J. Brereton 
Senior Commission Counsel 
Enforcement Division 

 
 
 

cc: Christopher Grabill via email  
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